
Hi, 

To whom it may concern, 

As I reside in belrose and are local to the community, I suggest moving along with the proposal 
and development as it will bring safety security and job opportunities in the area. It will be great 
to add extra commercial and retail services for the area to complement Glenn Ross shopping 
centre.

Further more the current state it is in has been stale for 5 years attracting young youth to hang 
around smoking/drinking and do graffitis.

Thank you 

Kind Regards, 
Shant Hekimian 
Clear Vision Plumbing 
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